
INSPIRING GREATNESS

The Paper Development Workshop and Colloquium on Decolonising Management 
and Organisational Knowledge is calling for the submission of abstracts for presentation 
at the Colloquium scheduled for Durban, South Africa, from 05 to 06 November 
2019. This Paper Development Workshop and Colloquium is supported by 
Organization Special issue “Decolonising Management and Organizational Knowledge.

The Colloquium creates an opportunity for a more broad-based conver-sation on 
decolonising concerns within management academia and practice under the 
Decolonising Management and Organisational Knowledge theme. Participants will 
present their idea/s to colleagues in the field and some senior scholars for guidance 
on developing the manuscript. Taking into consideration the problematics of 
having a decolonising conversation in English, the organizing committee is open to 
abstracts in other languages. Participating colleagues will serve as translators.

Extended Abstracts

Extended Abstracts should be restricted to 3000 words. Abstracts can focus on 
empirical or theoretical work. The title must be followed by the full name(s) of 
author(s) and their affiliation(s), email address(es) and telephone number(s). The 
contents of the abstracts should include where relevant:

• Scope of the work indicating the primary objective of the study.

• Methods.

• Major findings and conclusions.

• Implications for research

• Key words

Organised by: Shaun Ruggunan (UKZN), Nimruji Prasad (IIM), 
Gavin Jack (Monash) and Alex Faria (FGV-Ebape)

Paper Development Workshop and Colloquium on 
Decolonising Management and  
Organisational Knowledge

CALL FOR EXTENDED ABSTRACTS

Date : 05-06 November 2019
Venue : Westville Campus, UKZN, 

Durban, South Africa

All abstracts must be submitted electronically via
the following link:

https://smitg.ukzn.ac.za/decol/submit-abstract/

 Submission deadline: 20 September 2019

 Acceptance announcement : 5 October 2019

 Last date for registration: 26 October 2019

There are no registration fees for the Colloquium. 
However, space is limited therefor interested 
participants are encouraged to submit their 
abstracts as early as possible.

ENQUIRIES
General enquiries should be directed to 
decolonising.management@gmail.com

Website: https://smitg.ukzn.ac.za/decol

https://smitg.ukzn.ac.za/decol
https://journals.sagepub.com/pb-assets/cmscontent/ORG/CfP%20Si%20decolonizing%20Special%20Issue-1555512624740.pdf%22



